
ODOT GRANTS 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 The city has preliminary agreements in place with ODOT to help fund various 

construction projects through grants. 

 The city has been awarded approximately $1.79 million in ODOT funding for 2 safety 

projects in 2023. 

 The Summit-Cherry intersection project will upgrade the intersection with safety funds 

and complete the Summit corridor. 

 The Safe Routes to School project will upgrade various locations through the Washington 

Local School District by adding sidewalks, pedestrian curb ramps, and high visibility 

crosswalks. 

 This ordinance is to allow us to accept those grants and authorize the mayor to sign the 

agreements. 

 Funding:   $950,000 of CIP funds allow us to match $1.79 million of ODOT funding for 

a total of $2.74 million in construction projects. 

 


